
CITY  OF WAUWATOSA

Resolution

R-23-114

By:  Financial  Affairs  Committee

Resolution  approving  an award  of  a three-year  contract  for  dumpster  services  with  John's  Disposal
in the  amount  of  $165 per  dumpster  hauled

WHEREAS,  the current  refuse  container  hauling  contract  expires  in 2024  and a request  for  proposal

(RFP)  was issued  in May,  which  received  three  proposals  from  John's Disposal,  Waste  Management  and
GFL:

NOW  THEREFORE  BE  IT  RESOLVED  that  based on all factors,  it is recommended  that  the city  enter

into  a contract  with  John's Disposal  for  a three-year  contract  for  $165 per dumpster  hauled  effective
January  1, 2024.

Passed and Dated June 20, 2023

Clerk

Adopted:  June 20, 2023

-  Mayor


